
 
 

 

 
 

 
Liaison Memorandum 

Number 23-06 

 
To:   Agency Liaison and Payroll Officers 
 
From:     Trey Boudreaux 
     Executive Director 
 
Re:      Register for LASERS Agency Open Forum 
 
Date:              September 6, 2023 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
As a human resources or payroll officer of an employer agency, we invite you and key agency 
representatives who work closely with retirement issues to attend the 2023 LASERS Agency Open 
Forum on Tuesday, October 3, 2023 at 9:30 a.m.  

LASERS Executive Director Trey Boudreaux will give an update on the agency. Other topics will 
include a legislative update, member services information and resources, myLASERS, and rehired 
retirees.  

This meeting will be held both online via webinar and in-person at the LASERS office in Baton Rouge. 
Please register for either option using the links below. 

 
Register to attend at LASERS by clicking this link. 

Register to attend via webinar by clicking this link. 
 
 
 
For more information, visit our website or contact Public Information Director Mallory Sharp. 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/IjFoCADg1Xc4wqvs9Bx9I?domain=events.constantcontact.com
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/596422818670706007
https://lasersonline.org/employers/
mailto:msharp@lasersonline.org
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